Communication “1”; September 6, 2011 Calistoga City Council Meeting
Item B3: Grape Sourcing Ordinance

From: John Handel [mailto:jhandel3usa@aoi.com]

Sent: Tuesday, September 06, 2011 11:47 AM

To: Richard Spitler; Jack Gingles; Chris Canning; Gary Kraus; Karen Slusser; Michael Dunsford; Ken
MacNab; Erik Lundquist

Subject: Napa Valley Wines

There may be ramifications throughout the Wine Country? What if all
restaurants in Healdsburg stop selling

Napa Valley wine. How would the Napa Valley Vintners feel about that?
That would be horrible to go to a

wine area and only be able to buy wines from that area. People cannot
travel the world especially at this time

in our lives.
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